
 
Back to School Night 

Drive-thru style 

Wednesday, August 11 for Pre K & Kindergarten Students 

Thursday, August 12 for Junior & Nursery Students 

5:30 PM to 6:00PM 

All families are invited to drive-thru our parking lot, wave to the 

teachers, drop off their supplies, and pick up their back to 

school packet.  

The 2021-22 school year begins August 16. 

Families who have more than one child attending and are in different 

classrooms, please attend Wednesday, August 11. 

 

Supply lists can be found on our website at 

bobbienoonans.com/frankfort. Please place all supplies in a 

large Ziploc baggie labeled with your child’s name. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you!! 

 


